October 29, 1974

Mr. Bill Nittler
\{, C" j 'W P 1 8 't,
McCook, NE 639001

This letter is to confirm your reception of
our freguency check broadcast between 12:05 AM (MDT)
at 12:15 AM on October 19, 1974. Your report
conforms with our logs for the peziod.

Best wishes for _your continued enjoyment of
your DXing hobby.

Very truly. yours,

é}ﬁi¢a
Dodg Matthew

Operations Manager

SUNLAND BROADCASTING COMPANY, INC.
KOGER BUILDING /444 EXECUTIVE BLVD./EL PASO, TEXAS 79902/PHONE (915) 533-3404



